Cabinet Meeting via Zoom
 October 30th, 2021
 Environment Report

District Governor Joyce, fellow cabinet members
Fall is here and we are busy getting ready for winter. Our District has been active doing projects to preserve our environment. Road cleanup, walking trail cleanup, planting trees, removing invasive weeds, backyard composting, as well as recycling activities such as eye glasses, hearing aids, clothing, pull tabs, bicycles, all good at preventing waste and recycling goods to people in need. Clubs have contributed funds and material for the fire victims in desperate need from events beyond their control. I commend all Lions for their efforts to make our world a more sustainable and safer place, keep up the good work, it is not done, and we have a long road ahead. 
I have continued attending the MD19 monthly environment meetings.  
I have also been trying to get an article in the DG Bulletin each month, missed October, sorry about that.
I am continuing to encourage all our Lions to: Recycle Reuse, Renew and Report.
 I am looking forward to hearing about your new efforts to do good work during these trying times. Stay well, stay safe, stay active and stay informed. Till next time.
Respectively Submitted
PZC Angus Benedict

